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Child and Family Lab 

Research volunteers needed to learn about 

stress, violence, and child development! 

We are looking for mothers with children ages 3, 4, or 5 years old for a 

research study at Tulane University. 
 

In the Parent and Child Coping Study, we are trying to learn more about how parents and children cope 

with stressful life events, including neighborhood and family violence. There are 2 visits for the study, 

which can happen at our offices near Tulane or in your home.  

 

You will be compensated for your time with Walmart gift cards! 
 

 

If you are interested in learning more about our study and helping out with this 

project, please contact us at: 

 

Childandfamilylab@gmail.com  

(504)-862-3329 
 

 

 

 


